
October 2 - October 5, 2020
Short-Term Detour

                         Beginning at 4:00 p.m. on Friday, October 2, there will be a weekend closure of Ocean Boulevard 
between Pico Avenue and SR-47 (the existing Gerald Desmond Bridge) to permanently shift both the 
eastbound and westbound lanes to connect with the new bridge.

For motorists headed eastbound, take Northbound SR-47 to eastbound Anaheim Street to the 710 Freeway.  
For those headed westbound, take the 710 north, then exit westbound Anaheim St. to southbound SR-47.

Motorists headed to the Pier T complex will have access in and out of the area during the closure.

The closures will conclude by 5 a.m., Monday, October 5 and motorists will be able to cross using the new 
bridge.
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